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May 18th, 2017 
 
Greg Mottola 
Bohlin Cywinski Jackson 
49 Geary Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, California 94108 
RE: Lot 143 Walsh / St. Sure Residence – DRB Final Approval 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
Thank you for submitting the Walsh/St. Sure Final Design Review plans.  The Design 
Review Board has reviewed and approved the plans from Bohlin Cywinski Jackson dated 
May 18th, 2017.   
 
You may proceed with the County submittal process. If there are any changes, please 
digitally submit the revised plans to the DRB for review and approval. Once the owners are 
ready to start construction, please contact Design and Construction Services to set up a Pre-
Construction meeting.    
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 831-620-6724 or via email at 
CChapple@SantaLuciaPreserve.com 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Cassie Chapple 
DCS Associate Project Manager 
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